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	 a  Better  World



Sponsored by the Global Brain Empowerment Network

September 24, 2005, 9 a.m. – 9 p.m.

Oregon Convention Center
May 15, 2005

TO: The Jubitz Family Foundation

Dear Ray,

At the September 24 conference announced above, subtitled, “Awaking from Our Adversarial Trance,” 2,000+ persons will be introduced to non-adversarial practices and programs for peace, well-being, and environmental integrity. Additionally, we intend to export its model globally, having already interested potential sponsors of similar conferences in Hawaii, Canada, Japan, Australia, Ireland, and the Ukraine.

Because the conference has major implications for securing global peace, we would be remiss in not offering the Jubitz Family Foundation an opportunity to play an essential role in its success. Accordingly, in addition to having key members of the foundation’s staff involved in the pre- and post-conference preparatory and debriefing processes, we would like to feature the Jubitz Family Foundation as a financial patron of the conference, as well as its collaboration in featuring our 2006 conference on “Winning Peace Instead of Winning Wars”. (In all of history, humanity has only won wars and has yet to win any peace other than intermittent seasons of warfare’s absence.)
As you will notice in the enclosed budgetary overview, the conference is to be funded primarily via receipts from enrollments in the Global Brain Empowerment Network (GBEN). Rather than selling tickets to the conference, we are enrolling Associates in its supportive network, who will in turn enroll further Associates, etc., via a non-profit variation of multi-level marketing. Associates are granted free admission to the September conference and free entry to its essay contest. During the conference a voluntary donation will be requested of all participants in support of future GBEN programs, most notably the 2006 conference on “Winning Peace”.
Ten percent of all GBEN income is tithed to the preservation of the Amazon rain forest.
Until enrollment volume matches our operational costs, an infusion of funds is essential to meet our office expenses, to fund website development and massive reproduction of a conference-promoting videotape to be widely disseminated to leaders of Pacific Northwest business, governmental, and public interest organizations and networks who already are or may become resonant with the theme of ending our adversarial trance, and to provide compensation for conference production staff.
We therefore respectfully request a $5,000 grant from the Jubitz Family Foundation.

Sincerely,
Noel McInnis and Jay Brandon
For the Global Brain Empowerment Network
Global Brain Empowerment Network

8855 SW Holly Lane, Suite 111, Wilsonville, OR 97070

info@gbenetwork.com ~ 503/570-4331
